Lee, Chris

From: Perez, Jose

Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 10:01 AM
To: Chris S Sanger

Cc: Williamson2, Latasha; Lee, Chris
Subject: RE: St Marks Apartment Building

Thank you for your email.
| will see that it is put in the file.

Respectfully,

Uosé f Forez

Common Council President / 12t District Alderman
City Hall 200 E. Wells Street room 205 Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202
Jperez@Milwaukee.gov

Please consider using our Click for Action

From: Chris S Sanger <cssanger@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 9:48 AM

To: Murphy, Michael (Alderman) <mmurph@milwaukee.gov>; Bauman, Robert <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov>;
Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov>; Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov>;
russell.stemper@milwaukee.gov

Subject: St Marks Apartment Building

Some people who received this message don't often get email from cssanger@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello Zoning Committee Members,

I am writing today to register my strong support of the St Marks Apartment building. I live at 2591 N Summit
Ave. The building will be in my line of sight from my bedroom and office. I believe this is a great use of land,
is fitting with the form and character of the neighborhood, and that the additional housing units will be a great
benefit to the community. I have no concerns about increased traffic or a zoning change.

Thank you for your consideration,
Chris Sanger



